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Good afternoon Paul,
This response email is on behalf of Anthony Powell WMI-AFP096, Antonia

Murphy WMI-AFP007, Jean Ann Lea-Jones WMI-AFP065 and James Powell WMI-AFP063

i) Yes. Heads of Terms have been agreed in principle for both Croft House and the MMS gas site.

i) Heads of Terms have only recently been agreed and they are in a fairly simple form which may still
be open to some interpretation. We have not yet seen any draft documentation and understand that
our solicitor has not yet been contacted by the Applicant’s solicitor. We remain concerned that the
formal documentation accurately reflects our requirements and our understanding of what has been
agreed. Until the formal agreement has been completed we remain objectors to the potential
compulsory purchase of our land and our original objections still stand.

kind regards,
Anthony Powell on behalf of all named above.





